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.   Dear Members and Directors, 
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our 
new Coordinating Committee Members for 2022 – 2024. 
We look forward to and support you in your term ahead. 
The term of the WCCT Trust Directors was extended this 
year, seeing our current Directors continue to do the hard 
work for an additional two years (2020 – 2024). This 
October will see our 2022 AGM’s held for the WCCT Sub  

Regional Trusts (Central, Northern and Southern) as well as the Main Trust and 
Property Trust. A flyer will be distributed to all of our current Shareholders. Later 
this year we also have scheduled our Q3 Community Visits. Keep an eye out 
on our Social Media and with the local councils for updates and flyers. I hope to 
see you all there soon.  
Sincerely, 
Marie Pitt – Chairperson, Main Trust  
 

   

WHAT’S IN 

THIS ISSUE? 

Welcome all readers to the third quarter of the year. 
I hope this newsletter finds you all in good health and 
spirits. With our term coming to a close I would like to 
thank all the members and staff who have helped me on 
my journey as Chairperson of the Coordinating 
Committee. I would like to also extend a thank you to our 
outgoing Coordinating Committee Members for their 
continued commitment and support of the WCCCA. All  

of our Members recognize the important role the Coordinating Committee and 
Sub-Committees play in ensuring effective and efficient implementation of the 
WCCCA. I commend the diligence of past members and encourage our new 
members to follow for future successes. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Florence Charger – Chairperson, Coordinating Committee 

A SPECIAL MESSAGE FROM OUR CHAIRS 
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CLONTARF ACADEMY NEWS 

WHAT HAS BEEN HAPPENING IN THE 

ACADEMY? 
The Indigenous Drivers Licensing was recently held in Napranum 

and provided an opportunity for some of the young Clontarf men 

to begin their driving license journey this August. The Clontarf 

team are incredibly proud of these young men and their 

achievements!  

August has been a busy month with the students also attending 

Defence Force Recruiting activities and a year 7 and 8 Well-

Being camp at Bramwell Roadhouse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING ENGAGEMENTS FOR RIO TINTO SCHOOL TO WORK PATHWAY: 
 PAID SCHOOL LEAVERS WORK EXPERIENCE PROGRAM: Applications open 12th August 

 WORK EXPERIENCE FOR LAP STUDENTS AT AFL CAPE YORK HOUSE: 19th to the 23rd September 

 SCHOOL BASED TRAINEESHIP RECRUITMENT: Expressions of Interest open 4th October to the 21st 

October 

 WESTERN CAPE APPRENTICE AND TRAINEE AWARDS: Wednesday 12th October. 

 

RIO TINTO UPDATE: EMPLOYMENT AND TRAINING 

RIO TINTO UPDATE: ENVIRONMENT AND HERITAGE 

RESEARCH PROJECT UPDATES: 
PALM COCKATOO RESEARCH: The iconic threatened 

species of Cape York is part of a comprehensive 

monitoring program around East Weipa and Andoom. 

Currently 16 nests being monitored, 9 have in-nest 

cameras. 

RED GOSHAWK MONITORING: The Red Goshawk is 

Australia’s rarest bird of prey. The project started in 2015 

when a nest was found North of Weipa. There are 

currently 18 birds being tracked by GPS, 5 of those 

located at Amrun.  

SPEARTOOTH SHARK RESEARCH: This project is 

currently in partnership with the University of the 

Sunshine Coast and the Mapoon Rangers. The sharks 

are fitted with small acoustic tags and tracked using an 

array of hydrophone receivers. This is the largest and 

longest-running tracking study in Australia.  
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2020 – 2022 COORDINATING COMMITTEE HIGHLIGHTS 

COORDINATING COMMITTEE ELECTION RESULTS 
 

2022 - 2024 
 

ALNGITH MATILDA JOHN 
 ERNEST MADUA SENIOR  

ANATHANGAYTH LEANNE GORDON 
 MAURICE WOODLEY 

ANKAMUTHI BRUCE GIBSON 
 CHARLES WOOSUP 

PEPPAN MARIE PITT 
 MELANIE WILSON 

TAEPADHIGHI ALBERT BOND 
 FLORENCE CHARGER 

THANIKWITHI ISABELL HALL 
 CAROL YAMASHITA 

TJUNGUNDJI GERALDINE MAMOOSE 
 MARIA PITT 

WARRANGGU PATRICIA MARK 
 DOLLAR NIXON 

WATHAYN JIMMY COCONUT 
 LORRAINE COCONUT 

WIK & WIK WAYA LOYLA CHEVATHEN 
 KATHY OWOKRAN 

YUPUNGATHI MICHELLE KOSTECKI (NEE AHMAT) 
 LINDA MCLACHLAN 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2020 -2022 Coordinating Committee shared many accomplishments 

together, including; The development of the current 3 year Employment and 

Training Strategy, The Official Building Opening at Achimbun, The Official 

Opening of the Clontarf Academy at the Western Cape College and the 

Memorandum of Understanding Signing and Ceremony earlier this year. 

A big congratulations!  
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GETTING IN TOUCH WITH THE WCCT 

WESTERN CAPE COLLEGE CAREER EXPO 2022 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER IN QUARTER 4: 

SEPTEMBER 

MON 19TH NPA COMMUNITY VISIT 

THUR 22ND HOPEVALE COMMUNITY VISIT 

MON 26TH  MAPOON COMMUNITY VISIT 

FRI 30TH NAPRANUM COMMUNITY VISIT 

OCTOBER 

FRI 7TH: FUNDING APPLICATION CLOSING DATE 
MON 10TH – 
THUR 13TH: 

AGMS FOR CENTRAL, NORTHERN AND SOUTHERN SUB REGIONAL 
TRUST 

NOVEMBER 

TUE 1ST: EMPLOYMENT AND TRAINING SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 
WED 2ND: ENVIRONMENT AND HERITAGE SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 
THUR 3RD: EAST WEIPA MINE CLOSURE SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 
FRI 4TH:  INVESTMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
MON 14TH: CENTRAL SUB REGIONAL TRUST MEETING 
TUE 15TH: NORTHERN SUB REGIONAL TRUST MEETING 
WED 16TH: SOUTHERN SUB REGIONAL TRUST MEETING 

DECEMBER 

TUE 6TH: INDIGENOUS DIRECTORS AND MEMBERS MEETING 
WED 7TH: COORDINATING COMMITTEE MEETING 
THUR 8TH:  MAIN TRUST / PROPERTY TRUST MEETING 

 

 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE! 

www.westerncape.com.au 

 

Our website contains all there is to know about the 

Western Cape Trust (WCCT) and the Western Cape 

Communities Coordinating Committee (WCCCC). 

Important upcoming dates and application forms can 

also be found on this platform. 

 LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!  
 

www.facebook.com/WesternCapeCommunitiesTrust 

 

Keep up to date on events and current vacant jobs 

in your community and our quarterly newsletters 

by liking our Facebook page. 

 

FUNDING 

APPLICATION 

CLOSING DATE FOR 

Q4 

FRIDAY 7TH 

OCTOBER 2022 

ON OUR RADAR 

WCCT staff were privileged to be a part of the 2022 Western 

Cape College Career Expo held in August. The full day event 

saw students from Years 7 through to 12 attending the Expo at 

the local Storm Surge Shelter. 

WCCT employees thoroughly 

enjoyed the opportunity and 

engaging with the aspiring 

youth from Western Cape 

College. Thank you to Western 

Cape College for hosting this  

Fantastic annual event for 

Businesses and students alike. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.westerncape.com.au/

